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THANK YOU TO THE 2018 REVIEWERS OF THE MISSISSIPPI KITE 

 

Nicholas A. Winstead - Mississippi Museum of Natural Science, 

2148 Riverside Dr., Jackson, MS 39202. 

 

The Mississippi Kite has benefitted from the keen eye and 

constructive review of many people. The reviewers listed below 

have volunteered their expertise during 2018 to help improve the 

quality of articles submitted to The Mississippi Kite, and I am 

grateful for their help (those whose names are in bold reviewed 

two or more articles).  

Sheena Feist, Bob Jones, Gene Knight, Tom Mann, and 

Joe McGee. 

 


